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Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Thank you - Metals Position Limits

As a small investor in precious metals, I do want to thank you for investigating the introduction of
positions limits for precious metals.

Should position limits not be introduced, I believe that full disclosure of positions of the major players
should be a minimum requirement...then we can all operate with the same information. We are all
watching with bated breath to see the results of this hearing.

Thank you for taking the concerns of investors, like me, seriously. This has not happened in the past.

Thank you

Scott

P.S. I also hope that you will fully investigate the allegations of Andrew McGuire, and others like him.

Scott Elsom


